
EXHIBIT “G”

County of San Mateo, Board of Supervisors

NOTICE OF INTENT
Exchange of Property with the City ofRedwood City

Winslow Avenue! County Government Center

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that it is the intent of the San Mateo County Board of
Supervisors to exchange property with the City of Redwood City in conjunction with the
realignment ofWinslow Street near the County Government Center in the City ofRedwood
City. The Board will consider the exchange of property during their regularly scheduled meeting
to be held February 8, 2005 in the Board’s Chambers in the Hall of Justice and Records, 400
County Center, Redwood City, California

The meeting will be open to the public and anyone interested may appear and be heard on this
matter or submit a written statement.

DATED: ___—____________

John L. Maitbie, County Manager!
Clerk of th.e Board of Supervisors


